
October 12, 2021 

2
nd

 Day of The October Term 

Maysville, MO  

 

 

 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, East District, Chet Owen and County Clerk, Melissa Meek. Absent 

was West District Commissioner, Kyle White.   

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed all of those in attendance as they joined us for the opening 

prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was then said by all in attendance. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the motion to approve today’s agenda with East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle 

Carroll made the motion to approve the minutes from October 5, 2021 meeting with East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll signed an online agreement for the Recorder of Deeds Office. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented accounts payable for the Commission to review and approve.  

 

Due to absences next Tuesday the 19
th
 the Commission has moved their next meeting to Thursday October 

21
st
.  

 

The Commission reappointed David Farr to represent the County at MOKAN.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray advised that he and Ben Routon had attended their meeting and were 

very appreciative that they were able to go. It is very informative information concerning their department.  

Bill also discussed the bridge south of MFA that was just completed.  

 

Sheriff Kasey Keesaman met with the Commission to discuss vehicles, staff and their upcoming trip to DC. 

Their plans in DC are to attend National Police Week in which Sheriff Andy Clark will be honored along with 

other fallen Law Enforcement. Sheriff Keesaman and those attending with him will attend a candlelight vigil 

as well as a National Memorial Service. Also attending this event will be Sheriff Clark’s family.  The 

Commission thanks those that are able to attend and honor our friend and Sheriff, Andy Clark.  

At some point there will be a memorial of some kind placed at the Courthouse to honor Sheriff Clark. The 

details for the memorial is still being worked out.  

 

With no other business before the Commission, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the 

motion to adjourn until October 21, 2021. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the second. 

All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


